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Staying
connected  

to 
Pittsylvania

County 
Schools
just got
easier.

Visit  www.pcs.k12.va.us/mobilefor links to the mobile apps!

Stay Connected

Pittsylvania 
County Schools

Mobile Apps



Parent and Student Portals MySchoolBucks SchoolMessenger

Parents: 
Following your child’s progress in 
school just got easier.  Parents may 
connect to their child’s records...any 
time and anywhere.

The Parent Portal of our student 
information system, PowerSchool, 
provides: 

•	 Access to up-to-date information 
concerning academic progress

•	 Access to up-to-date information 
concerning attendance  

Here’s how it works:
Contact the office of your child’s 
school and arrange to pick up your 
child’s Parent Web Access Letter.* 

*Accounts created previously have not 
changed.   Please contact your child’s 
school if you have problems accessing 
your child’s information. 

Students:
Beginning school year 2016-17, grades 
6-12 will have student access.  

Are you concerned about your child 
misplacing his breakfast or lunch 
money?  Do you ever wonder if he/she 
actually purchased a school meal? My 
School Bucks can help.  

Here’s how it works:
This online service provides parents 
the  ability to pay for school meals 
online using either: 

•	 A credit or 
•	 A debit card

You’ll also be able to be able to monitor 
your child’s cafeteria purchases.

My School Bucks  notifies you when 
your balance is low so that your child 
will always have money available for 
meals.

Visit the PCS web site for links to 
school breakfast and lunch menus.

My School Bucks provides both online 
services with your computer or laptop 
as well as mobile apps for your phone 
or tablet.

Stay connected to Pittsylvania County 
Schools with School Messenger.  This 
notification system provides you with 
important announcements both from 
the division superintendent as well as 
your child’s principal.   

Here’s how it works:
Phone numbers provided to the school 
will receive notifications: 

•	 General school outreach
•	 Attendance calls and 
•	 Weather-related calls from our 

Superintendent (made before 
and after school hours.)

You may receive calls to both your 
home and cell phone.
  
You may also receive text and email 
messages as well. 
 
 

To opt in, simply text 67587 with the 
message of “Yes.”  

 

You will 
receive 
a reply 
confirming 
your 
enrollment.
 
 

Note:  Message 
and data rates may 
apply and are the 
responsibility of the 
subscriber.

http://www.pcs.k12.va.us/mobile  
for links to the PCS Mobile App.


